
From: Craig Christianson [mailto:craigchristianson@hotmail.com]  
Sent: Thursday, February 17, 2011 7:33 PM 
To: Scanlon, Amy 
Subject: Sager House Plans 
 
Amy, 
 
I am writing in support of the Sager house project.  I am a close neighbor nearly bordering their 
property.   
 
I particularly appreciate the thoughtfulness of the design; its acknowledgement of the adjoining 
properties; and the appropriateness of the siting of the structure on a challenging, but 
interesting, lot. 
 
Regards,  
 
Craig J. Christianson  
 
234 Lathrop Street 
Madison, WI 53726 
USA  
 
(608) 770-4676 

 


